
 

 

 

 

Still within striking distance! 

 
The sixth and penultimate event at the Nürburgring 

took place from September 4th to 7th. Throughout the 

entire day, the Nürburgring enjoyed perfect Eifel 

weather. 

The team extends its best wishes for a speedy 

recovery to Anton Södergren, who was unfortunately 

unable to compete in the Nürburgring event due to 

injury. Anton broke several bones in his foot in a 

fall during MX training and will unfortunately not 

be able to compete in the finale in Hockenheim. We 

hope for a full recovery and look forward to 

welcoming Anton and his family back to the team 

soon. 

 

 
 

 
   

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



For Oliver Svendsen, the race weekend began with a 

medical check. Due to the injury he sustained during 

testing, he was declared unfit for the Assen event 

two weeks ago and was unable to start. The race 

doctors performed his medical check on Thursday, and 

he is expected to start. 

Despite the significant handicap caused by his 

injuries, he managed to secure a very strong fourth 

place in qualifying. He started the race from the 

second row. He got off to a good start and 

established himself in the leading group. He secured 

a second-place finish! An incredible performance 

under these circumstances! 

 

For race two on Sunday afternoon, the goal was to 

score as many points as possible and secure at least 

second place. But then a motorsport thriller 

unfolded. Oliver crashed during the warm-up lap. His 

racing bike was transported to the technical 

inspection station in a van. The team then began 

repairs outside the pit lane. Oliver was examined 

for injuries by medical personnel and only then 

released back into the pit lane. All of this 

happened within 15 minutes. He started from the pit 

lane four laps down; to score points, he would have 

had to complete 75% of the race distance, 10 laps. 

Unfortunately, he was flagged off after nine laps! 

His efforts were unfortunately not rewarded in the 

second race. 

 

Second in the championship, only five points behind 

the championship leader, everyone is eagerly 

awaiting the season finale on September 28th in 

Hockenheim. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

Vielen Dank 

Triumph Germany Racing Team 

 


